
From: James Rivard
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Longbine Short Plat
Date: Monday, May 17, 2010 3:20:07 PM

Hi Jeff,
 
I’m trying to catch up. Mr. Longbine has meet the requirements for soil and water for both
preliminary and final approval.
 
James Rivard
Environmental Health Supervisor
Kittitas County Public Health Department
507 N. Nanum St., Suite 102
Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7005
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